
The City of Saskatoon is making available for your information a general 
study of parts of the east riverbank area conducted in 1985 by the 
Meewasin Valley Authority and the City of Saskatoon, as well as studies 
conducted for the City of Saskatoon in 2012 and 2013 for parts of the area 
between 11th Street East and Saskatchewan Crescent.

These reports are provided as a courtesy only.  There have been significant 
changes in ground water levels as well as actual slope failures in recent 
years; therefore, the information contained in all studies must be regarded 
with caution and with the assistance of external experts.  The City makes 
no representation that these reports reflect the current condition of the 
area.
























































































































































































































































































































































































































































































